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Friday 2nd May 2025 

Mrs Hayton Maternity Leave  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Mrs Hayton will be commencing her maternity leave next week and we are thrilled for her and her 
growing family. To ensure a seamless transition and continuity of education for your children, Mrs 
Younis has already joined us and has been working alongside Mrs Hayton.  
 
We would like to extend our heartfelt wishes for a joyful and restful maternity leave. I am sure you 
will join us in wishing Mrs Hayton many wonderful moments as she prepares to welcome her little 
one. 
 
Many Thanks 
 

 

Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 
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